
 

--sent 3/22/20-- 

LPS Families, 

We want to provide you with a quick weekend update as our official spring break begins to wind 

down.  We look forward to beginning our Extended/Flexible Learning Plan with students 

Monday morning.  A few additional items to share include: 

 We encourage you to visit our web page dedicated to important COVID-19 information 

as it pertains to LPS.  This page can be accessed by clicking here. 

 A reminder that ALL DISTRICT SCHOOLS ARE CLOSED through at least Friday, 

April 24, 2020.  We have received several inquiries from families seeking access to 

buildings to gain access to essential items, such as medicine and electronic 

devices.  Moving forward, if families need to retrieve an essential item that is at their 

child's school, please call 816-736-5300 during normal business hours (M-F; 8 a.m. - 

4:30 p.m.) and arrangements will be made with district security to grant your 

request.  Please know that all buildings are currently receiving a deep cleaning, and we 

need to abide by this process to not compromise these efforts. 

 We have been overwhelmed by the generosity of our community over the course of the 

past week, as dozens of individuals have reached out to offer support.  We now have a 

page on our website dedicated guiding those who want to provide assistance, or those that 

might need assistance.  This page can be accessed by clicking here. 

We plan to continue providing you with updates as we move along.  Thank you for your 

attention and have a nice remainder of the weekend! 
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